
Oaklands Schools Christmas Fayre 2017 

Saturday 9th December 1pm to 4pm 

DONATIONS REQUEST 
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From Monday 29th November: 

 Please leave your used TOYS and UNWANTED GIFTS in the PTA Cupboard on the junior 
playground. The toy stall is always busy and does very well, but please only donate toys that are 
in good, clean, working condition. Please make sure puzzles or games are complete and the lids 
secured with tape before bringing them in. Gifts will be used on very popular Lucky Keys stand. 

 

 Please take your BOOKS, DVDs and TEDDIES to the Entrance porch of the Terrapin Hut (NOT 
inside the actual classroom). Please ensure all donations are clean and undamaged. Teddies will 
be washed by the PTA and used for the teddy tombola. NO VIDEOS PLEASE THOUGH -WE 
CANNOT SELL THEM. 

 
  
 

 

THANK YOU VERY MUCH FROM OAKLANDS SCHOOLS PTA  

                                               

 

 

 

 

 

THANK YOU VERY MUCH FROM OAKLANDS SCHOOLS PTA  

From Monday 4th December: 
 

 Please leave your used TOYS, UNWANTED GIFTS, BOOKS, DVDs and TEDDIES in the Junior 
gazebo at morning drop-offs.  
The toy stall is always busy and does very well, but please only donate toys that are in good, 
clean, working condition. Please make sure puzzles or games are complete and the lids secured 
with tape before bringing them in.  
Gifts will be used on the very popular ‘Lucky Keys’ stall. 
Teddies will be used for the teddy tombola. Please ensure they are washed. 
NO VIDEOS PLEASE THOUGH -WE CANNOT SELL THEM. 

On Friday 8th December and Saturday (9th) morning: 
 

 Please bring your homemade CAKES to the junior school reception. We need LOADS OF CAKES to 

make sure the teachers have lots of work to do selling them on the cake stall!  

Plus: 
Don’t forget the RAFFLE. Remember to send back your stubs (by Tues 5th) to be in with a chance to win a 

piece of jewellery, a beauty treatment, a cut and blow dry, a round of golf at Mill Ride, Oakwood Climbing Centre 
Vouchers, sessions at Rock Project Berkshire, Pinewood Gymnastics or Step-Up Sports Coaching, two Queen Anne 
Enclosure Tickets at Ascot Racecourse  or one of the other great prizes!  

A big thank you to everyone who has already signed up to help at the fayre. We couldn’t do it 
without you.  However, we still need a few more helpers to set up on Friday after school. Please 
get in touch with Helen Boomer if you can help. Plus, in order to ensure all our stalls have lots of 

goodies available to win or buy, we need plenty of donations. 
 

We will be collecting donations from Monday 4th December  
 

The map below shows the location of the Junior gazebo. 
 
 


